
FTO 
September 11, 2020 

 
Another great Week!! Thank you all! 
 

* Please complete your PORTAL information online.  Be sure to include race, ethnicity and religion which  
  is needed for a census the Diocese of Harrisburg is required to complete.   
 

* Parents, please remember to wash or change your child’s mask frequently. 
 

* We are in need of an After School Care employee for 2 days a week/ 2:30p-5:30p/ Tues. & Wed.   
  Please contact the school office for information. 
 
* We are moving our annual Race for Education from spring to fall!  Please be sure to read the 
   information supplied in the family folder and to return your sheet of potential sponsors.  This is a fun day  
   the students really enjoy.  All students need to turn in at least one name in order to participate.  Turn in  
   your potential sponsors by September 16th to earn dress down passes for your child(ren).   
 

* Bring smocks in for Art class. Art supply donations are needed. 
 

* Looking for Cross Country participants (grades 5-8).   
 

* Science Explorers: Grades 1st – 5th.  Registration forms are included in this week’s family folder or you 
  may register at www.scienceexplorers.com.  The in-house club will run from 2:45-4:00.   We currently 
  have 5 participants and we need 10 in total – Supplies will be sent directly to the student’s home and 
  then they will bring the supplies to school- new Covid regulation protocols. 
 

* Please support our school by participating with the WEIS for school program.  Our school’s unique 
  barcode is attached as a document.  Please pass it out to all of your family and friends.  This is an easy  
  way to support our school without having to sell anything. 
 

* Please remember to save Box Tops and utilize the Box Tops App and SCAN (on phone) your grocery  
  receipts for Box Tops credits.  The submission of the actual box tops will be at the end of October.  
  Be sure to watch expiration dates and trim excess edges on the box tops.   
 

* School pictures will be on Friday, September 25th.   
 

* Our school has been offered to take over Holy Family’s plot on the Christmas Boulevard in Berwick.   
  The manger scene is supplied but we will need a committee of parents to set up the display.  We may  
  also set up the remainder of the plot but a “moveable” item is required, (for instance a moving angel,  
  santa, reindeer etc.)  Please contact the office if you would like to help in any capacity with this activity.  
   
* Please continue to make tuition, afterschool and lunch payments on a timely basis. 
 

 *St. Columba has gone digital this school year and you may access any updates and photos of our  
   school happenings on our great website: www.saintcolumbaschool.org. 

 

COVID19  
Please make sure your child(ren) are aware of the guidelines set in place for their safety: 
1. Wear your mask at all times when traveling through the school building.  
2. Always wash and dry your hands.  
3. Always use hand sanitizer before/after you touch anything.  
4. Always cough/sneeze inside your arm.  
5. If you are not feeling well ask politely to visit the school office. THANK YOU.  

 

Please contact me if you have any concerns at scsprincipal@saintcolumbaschool.org. I am always ready 
to listen and assist in creating a safe and healthy environment for your child. 
 
“At Saint Columba School we all work together in becoming successful ". 
 
Thank you and be safe. 
 
God bless, 
Mr. Morisco 
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